

Victoria Street

Chadderton

Oldham

OL9 OBY

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 ínfo@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk www.burnleybrow.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE

15th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 2023**, please send your child into school wearing their school uniform to perform their Nativity play there will be no PE for your child on these days.

On **Wednesday 20th December 2023**, please send your child into school wearing their winter jumper. There will also be no PE for your child on this day either.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith

Headteacher

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.